
 
 

Town of Tyrone 

 

Bid Opening 

Residential Curbside Solid Waste Collection Services 

 

The Town of Tyrone solicited bids for the repair of the Residential Curbside Solid Waste 

Collection.  Request for Proposals were to be submitted to the Town of Tyrone. The deadline for 

receipt of a completed Request for Proposal was to be at the Town of Tyrone by Friday, October 

2, 2020 by 4:30 p.m.   

 

The Bid Opening occurred on October 2, 2020 at 4:35 pm in the Town Hall Council  

Chambers. 

Present: Brandon Perkins, Town Manager 

  Dee Baker, Town Clerk 

   

   

  Chip Russell, Amwaste 

 

Mr. Perkins stated that the bids would be considered at the November 5, 2020 Council meeting.  

Mr. Perkins commenced the openings. 

 

Company Name  Information accounted for   Bid Amount 

Amwaste         $54.51* 

Amwaste1         $69.84* 

Waste Pro         $74.01* 

Ga Waste         $69.42* 

Republic         $73.17* 

   

*All prices are quarterly      

 

Mr. Perkins reported that all bids were opened and the apparent low bidder was Amwaste. He 

concluded that the bids would be reviewed and tabulated and will be placed on the  

November 5th Council meeting agenda. All vested parties should attend. 

 

Opening ended at 4:45. 

 
1 One-Bin solution pricing. 


